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Upcoming Dates 
 

FBLA State Leadership 

Conference 

April 2-3, 2012 

Little Rock, AR 

 

PBL State Leadership 

Conference 

April 12-14, 2012 

Little Rock, AR 

 

Region IV ACTE Convention 

April 19-21, 2012 

Albuquerque, NM 

 

NBEA National Convention 

April 3-7, 2012 

Boston, MA 

 

PBL National Leadership 

Conference 

June 24-27, 2012 

San Antonio, TX 

 

FBLA National Leadership 

Conference 

June 29-July 2, 2012 

San Antonio, TX 

 

Arkansas ACTE Conference 

July 22-24, 2012 

Hot Springs, AR 

 

ABEA Conference 

July 24-25, 2012 

Hot Springs, AR 

 

ACTE National Convention 

November 29-December 1, 2012 

Atlanta, GA 

 

Greetings From ABEA President, Kerry Eliason 
Hello Arkansas Business Educators 
 
Your ABEA board met a few weekends ago and is 
working diligently to bring you the best 
conference ever.  Michael Lentz, your President‐
Elect is puƫng together a program that will bring 
new “tools” to your classroom.  Our theme for the 
conference this year is ABEA:  Tools for Business 
Educators.  We hope to bring as many “tools” as 
we can to prepare you for the 2012‐2013 school 
year.  The conference will be held in Hot Springs 
on July 24 & 25, 2012 at the ConvenƟon Center. 
 
Our registraƟon will be a liƩle different this year, 
as we are going to an online registraƟon.  Tracie 
Opolka, your ABEA treasurer, is busy seƫng up 
the registraƟon and it should be up and running in 
a few weeks.  As soon as she has it ready, I will 
send an email on the Listserv.  Also, please 
conƟnue to watch the website for other 
conference informaƟon— www.abea.us 
 
The cost of the conference has increased this year 
to $80.  Your membership dues will be $20 again 
for a total of $100.  Non member registraƟon has 
also increased to $150. 
 
Your district representaƟves are also working 

hard to keep you up‐to‐date on the latest ABEA 

has to offer.  If you know of an Arkansas Business  

Educator who is not a member of ABEA and who 
has never aƩended an ABEA conference, please 
refer them to the ABEA website, and to their 
district representaƟves.  We would love to see 
them at the conference this year! 
 
I would like to let everyone know that your ABEA 
board puts in many volunteer hours to make all of 
this possible for you – the great teachers in 
Arkansas.  We work weekends and many hours in 
the summer to make sure we bring to you the very 
best in business educaƟon.   
 
A special thank you…to all of you who volunteer 
your Ɵme to present interest sessions and facilitate 
at the conference.  You are appreciated!  Without 
you, we would not learn all of the fantasƟc 
informaƟon to take back to our classrooms. 
 
And finally, I would like to take this Ɵme to thank all 
of you who have supported me while I served you 
on this board.  It has been a wonderful 10 years 
beginning with District II Rep, Treasurer, Vice 
President, President‐Elect and now President.  It 
has been a great learning experience for me and I 
have many wonderful “tools” that I now use in my 
career. 
 
I look forward to 
seeing you all in July! 
 

Kerry Eliason,   
2011‐2012 ABEA   
President 
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This newsletter is interactive!  Look 

for clickable hyperlinks  throughout 

this issue. 
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http://www.abea.us/MemForm.html Find the ABEA Membership Form online in both .doc and .pdf formats at:  
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